
 Hello, 

I am former faculty member of Wells College for 18 years in the academic area of the Arts. I spent a 
great deal of time in Barler, Campbell and of course Long  Library. I am writing to support any and all 
efforts in the designation and value of the architectural historical significance and design of these 
buildings on the campus of Wells and part of the culture and identity of the village of Aurora. 

Feel free to contact me for any reason regarding this matter  
 
Professor Emeritus,  

SUNY Empire State University 
 

Susan Forbes, MFA  AEA  SDC 

 


